GARAGE SALE

Friday and Saturday May 13thand 14th
At the home of the Mateos in Woodbury
*email us for the address and directions

All proceeds will be donated to the 2012 Medical Mission Trip to the Philippines

This garage sale will be part of the city wide Lions Club Garage Sale which includes 700+ households

This is a great opportunity to clean out closets, basements, and garages and donate your stuff.  We will sell it and make money for a good and noble cause. 

But we can’t do it alone.  We need help in running the sale.  Consider working a shift on Fri or Sat. or help in setting up on Thurs. evening.  We will definitely need to borrow your card tables.

If you are interested email info@phmma.org. 

Items for donation can be dropped off at the Mateo home during the day, in the evenings, or on the weekends.  Just give me a call first.  (Please don’t drop off things on the days of the sale!)

We will accept almost anything you wish to sell except torn or stained clothing-throw that stuff away!

You are welcome to do your own pricing or we will do it for you.

New this year:  The Lions Club Sale is officially opening on Thursday, May 12th.  I do not plan on being open that day unless there is an overwhelming response for donations and people who can help with the sale during the day.                                                                                         

